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COPPS DISPATCH February 2025 

UPCOMING:  FEBRUARY 12 MEETING 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our next meeting will be on February 12 at 6 p.m. at PPD.   Sergeant Nick Eckmann has been 
with PPD for over 18 years and most recently served in the Office of Professional Standards.  He 
recently moved to the School Resource Office and will be sharing the latest changes and some 
exciting adaptions in our SRO program.  Please plan to join us on February 12 at PPD. 

 

RECAP:  JANUARY 8 MEETING 

If you weren’t at our January 8 meeting, you missed a lively and humorous presentation from Bob 
Armstrong, former CBI agent, Lakewood  police officer, Arapaho Deputy Sheriff and current 
security officer for the Avalanche.  Bob shared many stories from his 30+ year career in law 
enforcement, bringing back some memories (like the old police cars with the single “bubble light” 
on the roof).  He may be back again in the future, so stay tuned. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Our next meeting will be on March 12 at PPD.  We will be working with the Professional Standards 
team to review new and/or changing PPD policies. 

 

 

 

 

 


